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Request for Continuation of the National School Lunch Program 

Request to operate under the Continuation of the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) during Board-approved/required intercession and/or required summer school remediation

	
(Type or Print Name of School Food Authority)

will operate the school breakfast and/or lunch programs under a continuation of the NSLP for the Board-approved required intercession and/or required summer school remediation for 2024-2025.  

The School Food Authority will comply with all requirements as stated in the annual School Nutrition Agreement to administer the Federally-funded School Nutrition Program(s).  Please list the name(s) of the school(s) and the date(s) for which programs will operate under a continuation of NSLP.

	Name of School(s)*
	Date(s) of Continuation of NSLP

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


*Please expand the above list to allow for additional schools as needed.	

	Name of School Nutrition Administrator (Print)

	Signature of School Nutrition Administrator
	Date

	Name of Superintendent/Board Chair (Print)

	Signature of Superintendent/Board Chair
	Date



NOTE: Return this document with original signatures at least two weeks prior to the date the program continuation is scheduled to begin. Send via US mail to Dana Edwards, Program Analyst, NCDPI, Office of School Nutrition, 6324 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-6324.
OFFICE OF SCHOOL NUTRITION AND AUXILIARY SERVICES
Rachel Findley, MS, RDN, LDN, Senior Director  |  rachel.findley@dpi.nc.gov
6324 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina  27699  |  (984) 236-2901
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